
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

SPARK SPARK 

SIUE "Bulletin" University Archives and Special Collections 

8-21-1996 

Edwardsville Bulletin: August 21, 1996 Edwardsville Bulletin: August 21, 1996 

Southern Illinois University Edwardsville 

Follow this and additional works at: https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Southern Illinois University Edwardsville, "Edwardsville Bulletin: August 21, 1996" (1996). SIUE "Bulletin". 
577. 
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/577 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the University Archives and Special Collections at SPARK. 
It has been accepted for inclusion in SIUE "Bulletin" by an authorized administrator of SPARK. For more information, 
please contact jkohlbu@siue.edu. 

https://spark.siue.edu/
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin
https://spark.siue.edu/archives
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F577&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://spark.siue.edu/bulletin/577?utm_source=spark.siue.edu%2Fbulletin%2F577&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:jkohlbu@siue.edu


R  ‘ n j-

SIUE,BULLETIN
To the  Faculty, Staff a n d  Students of Southern Illinois University a t  Edwardsville

Vol. 27, No. 12 
August 21, 1996

CHANCELLOR'S OFFICE

MEMO TO: The University Community

FROM: Nancy Belck

SUBJECT: American Red Cross Blood Drive

AMPb 2 1 1996
SOUTHERN ILLINOIS UNiVERSITM 

AT EDWARDSVILLE:

An American Red Cross Blood Drive will be held in the Meridian Ballroom on 
Wednesday, August 28, at 1:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m., and Thursday, August 29, 10:00 a.m. - 
3:00 p.m. This two-day event is sponsored by the Student Government Association. Additional 
student organizations are expected to provide promotional and volunteer support on the days of 
the drive as well.

Faculty and staff are encouraged to donate blood during the extended hours o f the drive 
on Wednesday, August 28. Red Cross staff will be on hand until 6:00 p.m. For more 
information, call the Kimmel Leadership Center at 618/692-2686. Save a life-donate blood. 
Thank you for your support o f this event.
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